Sterling Montessori Administration April 2022 Board Report
HIGHLIGHTS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING 
· All school staff meeting to go over staff survey results led by Leslie Hamilton and Kari Schwab
· Professional Development on the April PD day: Continuation of level curricular studies
· Professional Development: All directors continue to meet with consultant Christine Lowry for our Inclusion practices as we move forward with an inclusion model. 
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Professional Development: All directors continue to meet with Peaceful School representatives on DEI initiatives.
· Interviews for open positions for the current school year and 2022-23 school year. 
· Administration training and changes of responsibilities as I will be in an Advisory role from now until the end of the school year to set up the administration team to take on all of my tasks. 
· A few administration changes for next school year and preparing for summer work sessions for the admin team- Stephanie will not be returning for the fall but will remain preparing the website and parent square over the summer to set it up for the new school year.  Andrew will also move into a transition role completing summer preparations for the technology for the new school year. 
· All UE classrooms participated in an all-day field trip at Chestnut Ridge in Efland, NC in place of BJP this year. 
· All UE students received health and reproductive education 
· Parent Rise -up night preparations 
· Kindergarten visitation preparations which is scheduled for the May PD day
· We passed our sanitation inspection, daycare licensing inspection and fire inspection with some revisions needed. 
· Spring break camp went well and now preparing for summer camp which registration closes soon. 









